
Volunteer Position for Town of Aurora  
 

The Town of Aurora is seeking candidates for the following volunteer opportunity: 

 

 

Planning and Conservation Board Alternate 

 

 

Interested applicants should submit a resume and cover letter or a letter of interest 

outlining your experience by Friday March 29, 2024. The documents may be emailed to 

supervisor@townofaurora.com or mailed to: 

 

Town of Aurora 

575 Oakwood Ave. 

East Aurora, NY  14052 

ATTN: Supervisor’s Office 

 

mailto:supervisor@townofaurora.com

